
From: missyhamm@comcast.net <missyhamm@comcast.net>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/6/2017 11:12:42 PM
Subject: Defund planned parenthood

Thank you so much for your stance on terminating any funds to clinics that provide abortions in SC. It means so much to have a man in 
office with values for children that are never given the chance for life. There will be opposition but I pray that there will be more to 
stand with you on this issue. Thanks again!!
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